Volume 67.2 December 2020



#### The Greater Everett Brewer's League Journal

The purpose of The Greater Everett Brewers League is to promote and educate homebrewers in the production of craft-style homebrewed beers. As an AHA social club we improve members brewing skills by providing mentoring and networking to fellow brewers, promote BJCP judging, evaluation and competition entry, as well as promoting the local craft beer movement.

### Table of Contents:

### Pg 1: MORE ITEMS!!

### MORE ITEMS!!!!!

Great News!! More items were found and will be auctioned off! The Auctions will be held in two sections. Robin will hold up items to bid on from the last newsletter. And then Todd will take over and do items that he has. He will hold them up and bid on. These will be pictured below so you can get a better view of the items. Remember all funds

raised will go to the club.



## Greater Everett Brewers League





# Greater Everett League







## Greater Everett Brewers League

Brewer Rankings, Events, Tasting Calendar and Club Presentations

If you would like to be added to the GEBL email list send your request to: ed\_andresen@hotmail.com The GEBL Elected Club Officers for 2019 are:

- Jesse Free President (<u>president@gebl.org</u>)
- Pete Stachowiak, Vice President (<u>vicepresident@gebl.org</u>)
- Maria Johnson, Secretary (<u>secretary@qebl.orq</u>)
- Bob Winchell, Treasurer (<a href="mailto:treasurer@gebl.org">treasurer@gebl.org</a>)
- Brad Brown, Membership Coordinator (<u>membership@gebl.org</u>)
- Robin Sparks, Librarian (<u>library@gebl.org</u>)
- Bryan Collazo, Newsletter Editor, (editor@gebl.org)

Our website is at <a href="http://www.gebl.org/">http://www.gebl.org/</a>

Our correspondence address is: GEBL PO Box 13392 Everett, WA 98206